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December 2022 

MGA 

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 

 Thank you to all that attended our November Happy Hour and hat distri-
bution. It was good to see you all. We received very positive feedback and 
would like to do it again. 

 But first a couple things, 

1. You can sign up to be a MGA member on Golf Genius. Go to the Lexington 
website, log in, go to golf, go to golf genius, click on MGA. You will find our 
documents, contact information, and additional info there. 

We still have MGA hats to distribute. We will be distributing them on Decem-
ber 7th from 2:00pm till 4:00pm at our next Happy hour. 

 Our next MGA Happy Hour will be from 2:00pm until 4:00pm Wednes-
day December 7th. There will be happy hour pricing on drinks starting at 
2:00pm and complimentary hourdurves. Lets get together to say hi and get 
ready for the holidays. 

 Do not forget to sign up on Golf Genius for MGA opening day! It is 
Wednesday January11th. Your sign up fee includes dinner afterwards. Please 
see Golf Genius for complete details. 

 Have a great Holiday Season 

Your MGA Executive Committee 
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